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Faculty! You raised a Starfish Flag – Now What? 

  
 

You noticed a student is struggling in your course, so you take action 
and Raise a Starfish Flag. What happens next?  

Below is a look into what happens once you Raise a Starfish Flag:  

 Raising a flag is an important tool you can use to help your students 
stay on track throughout the semester. Starfish flags open the door to 
real-time feedback for students. When a student received that 



feedback from the flag, they are not only prompted to take action, but 
they also recognize that their faculty care about their success.  

Faculty can submit their feedback through Starfish flags at ANY point 
in the semester. As soon as you notice a student is struggling, you log 
into Starfish and raise that concern with just a few clicks of your 
mouse. This is timely feedback that ensures we can make a difference 
in our student’s college experience.  

 

 

   

 

 


